
 
 
 
 
 
 
-------- Original Message --------  
Subject:  Lompoc redistricting 

Date:  Sun, 19 Jun 2011 20:49:34 -0700 
From:  Cathy Gregory <  

To:
 

I am shocked to see that the commission cut Lompoc in half for 
our   
"new" district.  How are we supposed to have any decent   
representation when people will be completely confused as to who   
represents them?  Buellton, Solvang and Santa Ynez are all 
closer to   
Santa Barbara than Lompoc is.  More people commute to Santa 
Barbara   
than to Santa Maria from these three communities.  It would make 
more   
sense to put them with Santa Barbara and keep Lompoc intact.  
That   
someone wants to cut Lompoc's power within the county is not 
new.    
Lompoc is the step-child of Santa Barbara county.  This is just   
another way for politicos in Santa Barbara county to cut 
Lompoc's   
influence. 
Please rectify this mistake and keep Lompoc citizens in an 
intact   
district. 
Thank you, 
Cathy Gregory 
 




